
RIRUMA HELPING CENTRE ORG OUR 2022 PLANS
2022 will be a very great year and very long year for us but we do believe that all shall go 
well with our project here in Kenya 

We are say this because we have great plans to build five better and good rooms for the kids 
(two rooms for the girls at the project and the other two rooms for the boy’s project and one 
room for the dining hall/study room) 

Also after completing building five rooms for the kids we will be doing installation of power 
electricity within our project for every room and outside the project compound this will 
enable the kids to have enough light for the study at night and for evening manual activities 

This will open a way through to start poultry  farming within the project and daily farming 
through the introduction of this two project it will assist us to have eggs from the hens and 
milk from the cows to feed this children at the project to have good health for better life 

Also we are thinking of building a better playground within the project this will assist the kids
a lot to have enough space to play for their games so that they can nature their talents for a 
better future 

Also it is our humble request if we will manage to have project van this will assist a lot to take
kids at school in the morning hours and bring them back to the project in the afternoon also 
this van will assist a lot to transport food from the town where we usually purchase the food 
and bring it to the project

This are the plans we have this new year 2022 we believe by working together we can make 
this task to be the reality for our project here in Kenya 



THE ABOVE 
PICTURES IS FOR THE FIVE ROOMS STRUCTURE PLAN WE COULD LOVE TO BUILD FOR THE 
KIDS


